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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Bangladesh. 

Montenegro welcomes the efforts of the Government in improving the human rights promotion and protection, in particular in the area of combating discrimination. However, we noted concerns of the Committee on the Rights of the Child regarding discrimination against certain groups, which include women and children in marginalized and disadvantaged situations. We call on the Government to intensify its efforts to reveal discriminatory provisions in laws and policies, as well as to develop and fully implement a comprehensive strategy to eliminate de facto discrimination against these children. 

Montenegro makes following recommendations to Bangladesh:
1. To explicitly prohibit corporal punishment of children in all settings, including at home;

2. To ratify Optional Protocol to the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights aiming at the abolition of the death penalty. 
Thank you!

